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Tootgarook Primary School Concert 
Eastbourne PS Hall  

This Friday 8th November 2019 @ 7pm 
              Tickets are $8 + available from the school office 

up until 3.00pm on Friday. Sorry NO EFTPOS at the door! 
Students to arrive at 6.30pm. 

 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
The Walk to School program will be finishing this 
Monday 11th November. (Please note change of day) 
We invite all parents and students to join us to walk 
to school for the final day of the program. We will be 
meeting at Trueman’s road playground at 8:20am to 
depart by 8:30am. Each student walking to school on 

the day or who has walked to school in the month of October with receive a raffle ticket for 
some amazing prizes later that day. A breakfast of fruit and yogurt will also be provided to 
those students who walk to school on the 11th November.  Any questions please don't 
hesitate to ask Miss Maddy Boyd – thanking you for your support of this program.  
 

 
 
 

                     CALENDAR 
Wednesday  13th November   -             Foundation Swimming continues.    

Wednesday 13th November - Lunch for Everyone 

Thursday 14th November  -  Last Session “Leaping into Learning” at 9.15am 

Parent Information Session for Foundation 2020 @ 9.15am 
Thursday 7th November  - Concert Dress rehearsal for concert 11.30-1.30 

Friday 8th November  -   Our School Concert held @ EASTBOURNE PS 
 

http://www.tootps.vic.edu.au/
mailto:tootgarook.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


 Lunch For Everyone  -  Wednesday 13th November  

TACO BOATS- taco boats, mince, seasoning, lettuce, tomato and cheese. 

Ordering is on COMPASS and must be completed by Monday evening 

Orders can be given at the school office up until 9.15am Tuesday.   

 

 

 

 
 

Swimming for Foundation children continues each        
Wednesday this term. Parents are reminded to 

pack swimwear and towel in a named bag. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

To commemorate REMEMBERANCE DAY on Monday 11th 

November the children are able to purchase a Poppy 

from the school office for a gold coin donation. All 

proceeds go to Rosebud RSL to support our war 

veterans. Thank you for your anticipated support.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention Grade 5 students and parents the 

Grade 6 Commemorative tops for 2020 need to 

be ordered from Beleza in Rosebud by this 

Friday 8th November. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The Student Health Ambassadors are very excited to announce our 

healthy lunch recipe competition. We would like all of our Tootgarook 

families to submit a healthy recipe idea. They can be placed in the 

special box in the office. The winning recipe or recipes will be chosen by 

the SHA team. The Lunch for Everyone parents will then feature the 

winning recipe as a part of their program in Term 4. We will also put 

some of the recipes in the newsletter for you to try at home. If you have any questions 

or concerns, please see Mrs Read. Keep an eye out for the Healthy food posters that 

the student Health ambassadors have created.  
 

Our Leaping into Learning Program continues this week and next the 
program gives Pre- School children an opportunity to participate in 
early literacy and numeracy activities with an early year’s teacher. 
They become familiar with the 
Foundation (Prep) classrooms and 
other areas of the school such as 
the toilets, Art and Music rooms. 
Children need to be enrolled at 
Tootgarook P.S. to attend these 
sessions.  Enrolment forms 

together with an Immunization and Birth Certificate need to be returned 
to the School Office to enable your child to be a part of this program.  

The remaining Leaping into Learning dates:  

 Thursday 14th November     9:15 – 10:45am 

Thursday 14th November – Parent Information Session 
@ 9:15am 

 

 

 

Some of our Foundation 

2020 students enjoying 

“Leaping Into 

Learning” 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming Events 

 
 

NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 
MONDAY       TUESDAY   WEDNESDAY    THURSDAY        FRIDAY 

4 
CURRICULUM 

DAY 
NO STUDENTS 
REQUIRED AT 

SCHOOL 

5 
MELBOURNE 

CUP 
PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

6 
Grade 5/6 Rugby 

Day 
 

7 
Leap into 

learning 9.15am 
 

8 
School Concert  

7pm 

11 
Remembrance 

Day 

12 13 
Bike Skills Day 

14 
Leap into 

learning 9.15am 
and parent 

information 
session 

 

15 
Book Fair Begins 

 

18 
Book Fair  

19 
Book Fair 

20 
Book Fair 

 
RACV Energy 

Breakthrough 

21 
Book Fair 

 
RACV Energy 

Breakthrough 

22 
Book Fair 

Finishes 
RACV Energy 

Breakthrough 

25 26 27 28 29 

DECEMBER 2 3 4 5 6 
Grade 2 Sleepover 

 

9 10 
Grade 6  

Orientation  
Day 

11 12 13 

16 17 
Grade 6 

Graduation 
 
 

18 19 20 
LAST DAY TERM 

FOUR 
CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

BEGIN 


